
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
Ref # GDL/ADV/2022-2023/ALL/04                                                                     Dated: 24th Aug 2022 
  
Dear Valued Customer,  
  
Greetings from Gateway Distriparks!  
  
As you are aware, Gateway Distriparks Ltd (GDL) along with its subsidiary Gateway East India Private 
Limited were merged with Gateway Rail Freight Limited with effect from 28th December 2021. 
Subsequently, on 11th February 2022, Gateway Rail Freight Limited has changed its name to Gateway 
Distriparks Limited. The Rail, ICD and CFS businesses are now under a single company “Gateway 
Distriparks Limited”. 

As a consequence of the above, all contracts, agreements, terms and conditions, rights and obligations 
with Gateway Rail Freight Ltd shall be deemed to have been amended to reflect the new name of the 
company and will continue to be in effect. 
  
Further, the company has been able to process for necessary approvals for incorporating the new 
name in its regulatory credentials for taxation and customs records purpose. We wish to inform you 
that the invoices, contractual and commercial documents will be updated to reflect the new name 
‘Gateway Distriparks Limited’ along with its applicable tax credentials (PAN, TAN, GSTN etc) with effect 
from 1st Sept 2022.  
  
Therefore, we request you to incorporate the new company name as Gateway Distriparks Limited in 
your organization records in place of Gateway Rail Freight Ltd as the invoices will be issued in the 
name of Gateway Distriparks Ltd from 1st Sept 2022 onwards. 
  
We will be happy to assist you with any further queries in this regard.  
  
Thanking you,  
  
Yours Sincerely, 
Customer Service Desk 
Gateway Distriparks Limited 

 


